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PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
WITH THESE IMPORTANT DATES 

 
 
OMB Hearing - September 15 
The OMB Hearing starts Tuesday, September 15. The location is now confirmed - St. 
James’ Anglican Church, 6025 Old Church Road, Caledon East. Please plan to attend 
to show your support for all the unanimous votes against the Rockfort Quarry 
application by the various agencies this past Spring (Credit Valley Conservation, 
Niagara Escarpment Commission, Town of Erin, Town of Caledon, Region of Peel and 
County of Wellington). 
 
 
CCC's 10th Annual Golf Tournament & Dinner - September 18 
Registration for this popular event is ahead of last year at this time. The golfing takes 
place at the beautiful Caledon Country Club, followed by dinner at a stunning location, 
not far from the Club. The mouth-watering dinner, catered by Gourmandissimo of 
Caledon East gives new meaning to great food. We sold out last year so don't leave it 
too late! Information and the registration form are available on our website at 
www.coalitioncaledon.com (Events). 
 
 
Coalition Christmas Market - date to be confirmed 
A new fundraiser is being planned for CCC coordinated by Renaissance of Erin and The 
Ascot Room of Belfountain. Stephanie Gairdner and Genie Hayward are bringing 
together a group of talented merchants with a variety of product for your shopping 
pleasure. A preview night is planned with a full day to follow. More details available 
soon. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Coalition of Concerned Citizens 


